
NEWSLETTER
Greetings, community members! As we
enter June, let’s take a moment to
reflect on our accomplishments of May
and look forward to the exciting
projects ahead. Thank you for your
dedication in being great members.

We are excited to announce that credit
card payments are now accepted for rent
and housing fees!

Visa
Mastercard
American Express
Discover

Visit our office during regular business
hours to make your housing payments.

"Resilience is not about avoiding hardship;
it’s about learning to bounce back
stronger."

In the face of challenges, our Quechan
community continues to demonstrate
strength, unity, and progress. Let’s keep
supporting one another, lifting each other
up, and moving forward together.

Quechan Emergency Management: 
Text Quechan to 444222.

Our Maintenance Team recently completed
a 3-day Carpentry Training with Arizona
Western College!

This hands on training focused on refreshing
foundational skills and learning updated
techniques to continue providing high
quality service to our community. We are
proud of our team’s commitment to growth
and excellence.

Section 184 Native American Loan
Workshop 

Important Office Closure Dates:

We hosted our Section 184 Native American
Loan Program Workshop this past month at
the Turquoise Community Building and the
turnout was fantastic!
Over 40 community members attended to
learn about pathways to homeownership,
loan qualifications, and steps to securing a
mortgage with the support of HUD.

A special thank you to our guest presenters
and to everyone who helped make this event
a success. We’re committed to continuing
these educational efforts for our community!

Stay Tuned for other upcoming events! 

May 27  - Memorial Dayth

June 19  - Juneteenthth

Plan ahead for appointments and document
drop offs. Regular hours will resume the next
business day.

May Overview for QHA!

Maintenance Team Skill TrainingNow Accepting Credit/Debit Card
Payments! 

Thoughts Corner? Resilience
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Quechan Neighborhood Tip Line : (760) 572-9999  To anonymously report a crime prevention tip.


